

## Prospective Parent Meetings to be held in our School Hall on:

Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> September 4pm or Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> October 4pm or Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> November 4pm or Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> December 4pm

Due to the current government guidance, we will unfortunately have to limit the numbers at these meetings. Currently, we are able to accommodate 15 parents at any one meeting, although sadly, you will not be able to bring any children along with you.

The meetings will give you the opportunity to meet our Senior Leadership team:

Mrs Vera Vagic, Headteacher Miss Nicola Challice, Deputy Headteacher Mrs Katerina Papalouka, Assistant Headteacher and SENCO

along with our Chair of Governors, Revd Andy Buckler.

To book a place at one of these meetings, please email <a href="mailto:admin@sbsp.rbkc.sch.uk">admin@sbsp.rbkc.sch.uk</a> with your full name and mobile number (for Track and Trace purposes).

We look forward to welcoming you to St Barnabas and St Philip's Church of England Primary School.

